
 

 

 
September 11, 2017 

On behalf of the Board, I am delighted to welcome our students, parents, teachers and 



 

 

 

Launching this fall is a blended learning initiative for our adult students in the award 

winning Language Instruction for Newcomers to Canada (LINC) program. It will include 

the addition of online learning to enhance and support class based instruction.  

This report is a fraction of the extraordinary things taking place throughout our District 

that support the learning taking place in our school communities, yet they clearly 

reflect that it is a team effort to make it all happen.   

Education is everyone’s business, and I’d like to close by acknowledging the supportive 

relationships we have with our partner groups - parents, teachers, students, support staff 

and administrators – as well as our community partners. 


